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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 11, s. of
1998, June 29, 1998 ]

REPORTING ON CASES OF STEVEN-JOHNSON SYNDROME

All agencies are reminded to report to the Administration cases of workers being
afflicted with the Steven Johnson Syndrome or jobsites where there have been
reports of outbreaks. The reports will be useful inputs for the Inter-agency
Monitoring Team created to adopt measures to safeguard the health of OFWs bound
for Taiwan.




This is to reiterate previous Circular on the above subject.



For strict compliance.



Adopted: 29 June 1998

 


(SGD.) FELICISIMO O. JOSON, JR.

Administrator
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